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If you have any questions concerning this study, please call B. J. Youngblcod,
Chief, Cost-Berefit Analysis 8ranch, Division of Site Safety and Envircne
mental Analysis, on 3U1-492-7903.

Sincerely,

/(/' % ﬂ"‘j
Richard C./DéYoung,/Director

Division of Site Safety and
Envirommental Analysis
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation



